
 

 

Kirsty Williams AM 
Cabinet Secretary for Education 

24 October 2018 

 

Dear Kirsty 

School Organisation Code  

Thank you for your letter of 11 October in response to our request about how in 
preparing the School Organisation Code, the Welsh Ministers had regard to the 
requirements of the United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child in 
accordance with section 1 of the Rights of Children and Young Persons (Wales) 
Measure 2011. 

We considered your letter at our meeting on 22 October 2018. The Committee 
agreed that I would write to you to seek further clarity on how, in particular, 
Article 12 of the UNCRC had been taken into account in completing the Impact 
Assessment. 

I look forward to receiving a response from you at your earliest convenience. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mick Antoniw AM 
Chair 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 


